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7.6.23 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 16th June in exchange for a donated 
item for our Summer Fayre. 
 
Please could the different departments bring in the following with them on the 16th 
June. 
EYFS – Hook-a-bag items eg bubbles, books, sweets, pencils etc 
Y1/2 – Chocolate – for the Chocolate Tombola  
Y3/4 –Tombola items eg toiletries, small toys, stationery etc 
Y5/6 – Bottles of any kind (full ones!) for The Bottle Pull 
 
We would also greatly appreciate donations of cakes for the Cake Stall. Please bring 
these in on Friday 23rd June or on the day of the fayre. Any returnable 
containers (from cakes) must be clearly named pleased. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you there on Saturday 24th June 11am-
2pm. More information coming soon about the exciting stalls, activities and raffle 
prizes that will be on offer. We will also be asking for volunteers to help on the day. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support, 
 
Mrs Hallsworth and the Scargill PTA 
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